
 

 
 

Freshman, Timothy Barrett and Devan 

Beckman join Jim and Cheryl Comer 

at the luncheon 

 

PATRICK COMER COURAGE FOUNDATION 

 
SCHOLARSHIP LUNCHEON 

 

On Tuesday, January 6, 2009, 40 benefactors joined 

18 students for the annual PCCF scholarship 

luncheon.  Our grateful Pioneers shared their 

current Saint John’s experience with their 

scholarship sponsors. 

 

Alan Martineau ’09, recipient of the Gleason 

Family Scholarship, spoke about his four year 

experience at Saint John’s and how his Xaverian 

values-based education will serve him well in 

college. 

 

Headmaster Michael Welsh ’78 thanked our guests for their support of Saint John’s and, 

more importantly, their support of the young men seated with them as they become men 

of faith and commitment to the global community. 

 


